
~PAPASTAVROS' ASSOCIATES 

MEDICAL IMAGING L.L.C. 


October 31,2012 

Ms. Tara L. Weidner 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region I, DNMS 

2100 Renaissance Road 

King ofPrussia, PA 19406 


Re: NRC Radioactive Material License No. 07-16529-01 

Dear Ms. Weidner, 

This letter is written to request the addition ofan authorized user Frederick Wang, MD to our current license. 
Dr Wang has now joined Papastavros' Associates Medical Imaging, L.L.c. He is currently listed under License 
No. 07-16862-01, St. Francis, Inc. 

Feel free to call Ms. Donna Grace at 302-357-3329 or 302-465-4271 with any questions you may have regarding 
this letter. Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

sm7~: () ~ l ad) 
~Koniver, MD 

Radiation Safety Officer 


NMSS/RGN1 MATERIAlS-002 



I. 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOUePPlication dated 

10 - 3 / - / ~ .and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

J ~: 07-/IoS:l9~o/ 
~	There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch. who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number S 793 7t . 

When calling to inquire about this action. please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely. 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



